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Trudi Craggs 
SOME CONCERNS 

I attended a TRO Steering Group earlier this week and there are clearly issues regarding 
(a) the nature of design work and whether or not PD2 will take account of CEC concerns raised 
through the DAPs. 
(b) the programme for design, modelling and so the likely programme for TROs. 
C) communication between this Group and others. 

I have to go in a minute. Can we catch up on these matters on Monday? When will you be in? 
Regards 
Aileen 
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